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Oregon Health Authority is out of control. They have been allowed to issue 

unconstitutional policy though Covid. Oregon Health Authority is the admonition "do 

as I say, not as I do".  

If the Democratic chant of my body, my choice is real. This bill will be removed 

immediately. Every Oregonian should be in charge of their own health care without 

interference from Oregon lawmakers and the Oregon Health Authority.  

This attempt to censor and circumvent medical care is a step towards one-size-fits-

all, standardized medical care. It could eliminate our ability to make informed choices 

about medical care for ourselves and our children.   

Pharmaceutical companies grow stronger, as holistic and natural remedies could 

easily become “forbidden” due to an OHA recommendation. 

Oregon already suffers from long ER and urgent care wait times along with getting 

timely appointments.   

Oregon Health Authority has done enough damage with Covid. They should be 

dismantled not granted more tyrannical power. 


